Lisa Driscoll

From: Nevada Smith <smithpost@msn.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2021 3:25 PM
To: Lisa Driscoll

Subject: Measure X

My wife and |, both in Danville, feel measure x is worth supporting. The police and the military are a thin line of defence
for our community and Western civilization. Ross Smith



